
REACH Statement
As part of CamdenBoss’s commitment to compliance, we have undertaken a

process to identify if any substances of very high concern (SVHCs), meeting

the criteria set out in Article 57 of REACH and included on the REACH

“Candidate List” are present in CamdenBoss products.

We have communicated with our upstream suppliers and we confirm that,

to the best of our knowledge, the products we supply do not contain any

SVHCs included on the Candidate List in concentrations above 0.1 % with

the exception of the items listed as follows:

CTB (Terminal Blocks), Lead, CAS#7439-92-1
CTBP (Terminal Blocks), Lead, CAS#7439-92-1
CFB (Fuses), Lead, CAS#7439-92-1
CF (Fuses), Lead, CAS#7439-92-1
CTSN, Lead, CAS#7439-92-1

Please note that articles that contain greater than 0.1% lead concentration

are RoHS 3 compliant using exemptions 6a, 6b &6c.

Should you require further information concerning CamdenBoss’s

implementation of REACH, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Name: Charles Eaton

Position: Product Development Engineer (Compliance)

Date: 18th July 2024

Latest SVHC: 27rd June 2024

QMS-COM001_9 (REACH Statement)


